
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF BELLEVUE 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
 

 
The City of Bellevue, Washington, develops its 2020 Consolidated Annual Performance 
and Evaluation Report (CAPER) to report on federal funds awarded to the City by the 
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) under Title 1 of the 
Housing and Community Development Act of 1974, as amended, also known as the 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program. 
 
In accordance with 24 CFR 91.105(d), the City of Bellevue must solicit comments and 
public review for its CDBG performance reports. The City was awarded $832,187 in 
CDBG funds in 2020, which were used for eligible activities that met the goals of the 
strategic plan. All uses of funds benefit low- and moderate-income individuals. 
 
In the 2020 CAPER, the City of Bellevue evaluates its progress in carrying out priorities 
and specific objectives identified in its strategic plan and annual action plan. This report 
is submitted to HUD annually. A draft copy of the CAPER is available on the City’s web 
site at https://bellevuewa.gov/city-government/departments/parks/community-
services/human-services/community-development-block-grant.  
 
All interested persons are invited to comment on the City’s 2020 Consolidated Annual 
Performance and Evaluation Report. Comments will be received between June 7, 2021 
and June 22, 2021. Written comments may be submitted via e-mail to 
dcatalano@bellevuewa.gov. Comments must be received by 4:30 PM June 22, 2021. 
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